
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

May 23, 2025 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Pine Cove Ranger Station, CO in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to 
receive funding for this project is the Summit County Sheriff's Office, located at 501 N. Park 
Ave, P.O. Box 210, Breckenridge, CO 80424.  
 
The funding would be used for the construction of a permanent ranger station building on Dillon 
Reservoir. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will promote public 
safety, responsible recreation, and will strengthen the tourism economy in one of Colorado’s 
most visited counties. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 
authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress 


